- CONTINENTAL"

BUILDING PRODUCTS

November gt 2018

Dear Valued Customer:

In order to align with the planning needs of our customers, we are sending
you this announcement to provide you with our wallboard price increase
intentions for 2019.

Effective on orders shipping February 1%, 2019, prices on all of our wallboard
products will be increased by the following amount over current prices for
both domestic and export customers:

ALL WALLBOARD PRODUCTS 12%

Continental Building Products reserves the right to monitor shipments prior
to the increase in order to supply our customers as effectively as possible.

Inflationary costs have continued to impact our business over the course of
the current year and are expected to continue through 201g. Among those
increasing costs are freight, raw materials and impacts of tariffs. You should
be prepared for a future price increase later in 2019 beyond this
announcement.

If you have any questions regarding the pricing for your specific area, please
contact your local sales representative.

Thank you very much for your business and continued support.

Sincerely,

Continental Building Products Operating Company, LLC

12950 Worldgate Drive, Suite 700
Herndon, VA zo17o




